
Contactless Pick-Up Service 
 
Priority for the availability of contactless pick-up service will be given to at risk 
individuals. (Seniors, front-line workers, those with health issues, etc.) 
 
Contactless Pick-Up may not be available to all people at all times. 
 
Contactless Pick-up details will be arranged directly with the customer. 
 
Debit/Credit Card pre-payment is required.  
 
We do not have an online store or e-commerce portal. 
 
“Shopping/Ordering” will be facilitated by working directly with a ‘personal’ shopper 
by telephone or video chat. 
 

Please contact us: 
 

905-894-8990 • Leave a voice message and we’ll call back. 
 

or email info@sherkstonsupermart.com 
 

Please be aware that you may be contacted by employees using their personal cell 
phone numbers or personal video chat accounts. We ask that you respect privacy 
concerns. 

 
We also ask that you be patient and work with us to help you place your order. This is 
not a regular service we provide and we are figuring it out as we go. Please keep in 
mind we are trying our best during difficult times. 
	
	


